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From: Jesse Trentadue
Sent: Wednesday, January 27,201010:14 AM
To: Kathryn.Wyer@usdoj.gov
Subject: Follow UP
Kathy:

Writing with regard to my recent letter to you about the Murrah Building tapes. Any word back from your clients
about producing those tapes? I would like to avoid a Motion to Compel. And as you know, Trentadue v. FBI,572
F.3d 794 (1Oth Cir. 2009), allows for discovery of the agency in this situation. Also, apologize for the wrong date
on my letter. lt was not e-mailed to you on April 9, 2009 but , instad, was sent January 22,2010,

Thanks.

Jesse Trentadue
Attorney at Law
Suitter Axland, PLLC
8 East Broadway, Suite 200
salt Lake cify, uT 8411I
Telephone: 801 /532,7300
Fax: 801/532.7355
jesseSZ@saulah"csm

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by a lawyer. It may
contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from
disclosure. Ifyou are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized to

read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments.
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